
From: Colleen O'Sullivan  
Sent: 04 July 2022 16:11 
To: David Houghton 
Subject: RE: 2022/2800/T for FLAT A, 16 MALDEN ROAD NW5 3HN 
 
 
We don’t have any record of any trees (dead or alive) at 16 Malden Road on 
our database. I would imagine it is a self-sown tree in need of removing. 
 
Thanks, 
 
--  
Colleen O'Sullivan  
Tree Officer  
 
 

     
 
 
The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through 
remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please 
communicate with us by telephone or email. 
 


